From: James White

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Public Comment on Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 12:04:49 PM

I am writing to you as the SEC Administrator with regard to deliberations on the Northern Pass project
currently under review. | am writing to express my opposition to the project as currently proposed, and
my hopes that the vast amount of grief, misinformation or lack of professional planning that has been
imposed on the residents of New Hampshire for the past 7 years will convince the Commission that
Eversource is not the proper company to handle this project. Originally sold to the public as a project
that will be paid for by Hydro-Quebec, we know find out that the Canadian partners have not intent on
paying for construction in the US, and that the cost of any burial on Canada will be passed on the
American customers. We were originally told that burial was economically and impractical, yet other
firms are burying their lines and still project massive profitability. The project ignores the advanced
technology available today to mitigate environmental and economic impacts in order to maximize profits
at the expense of the citizens of New Hampshire, and those costs will be will us for decades to come in
one form or other.

Please reject this project as proposed.
Thank you

James White
Sugar Hill, NH.
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